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University Senate of Michigan Technological University
 

Proposal 21-94

Recommendation for a Professional Staff
Handbook

 

The University Senate recommends that the administration, working with representatives of appropriate
groups, create a Professional Staff Handbook to cover non-represented, non-faculty employees of the
university.

Adopted by Senate: April 6, 1994


